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3rd July 2020 

Dear Parents & Carers 
Year 2 End of Year Celebration 

 
As you are aware the school year is coming to a close and we would really like to say goodbye to 
the Year 2’s and give them a memorable sendoff to their junior schools.  
 

We would like to invite the Year 2 children back, a class at a time, for a socially distanced picnic 
from 12.00-1pm on a specified day in the last week of term. The children will have time with Mr. 
Guy, Mr. Wells and Mrs. Turski. They will share a story, sing some songs and have their picnic.  
 

Each class will come in on a different day. Please see below for the dates – 
 

Nightingales        –  Monday 20th July 2020 12.00-1pm 
Kingfishers           –  Tuesday 21st July 2020 12.00-1pm 
Woodpeckers      –  Wednesday 22nd July 2020 12.00-1pm 
 
If your child HAS NOT been in school during lockdown: 
 

Please enter the school playground through the field gate (Woodley green side) at 12.00pm with 
a packed lunch from home. If the weather is warm, please where a sun hat and sunscreen applied.  
There will be gazebos provided for this event.  The children will then be welcomed and directed to 
the picnic area on the field. Your child will be in a ‘pod’ during this time and social distancing will 
be in place.  Please talk to your child about social distancing before the picnic.  At 1pm, please pick 
your child up from the field (re-entering through the field gate) where an adult will direct you. 
Please leave the school through the side gate in the corner of the infant school playground.  
 
If your child is in school that day as part of the key worker provision, they will still be part of the 
picnic. They will sit in their pods as not to mix with children from outside the pods. Social 
distancing will be maintained.  
 
Reading books and PE kits: Please bring back any reading books you have at home; there will be a 
box put out on the day for you to drop them in. We will also use this opportunity to put out any PE 
kits that are still at school. If you are collecting these please maintain social distancing.  
 

We look forward to welcoming the children to school for a chance to celebrate the success of year 
2 and wish them all the best as they move forward in their learning journey.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Mr. Wells and the Year 2 Team. 

Cupernham Infant School 
Together we care, we learn and we enjoy success 
 

Headteacher:  Mr Duncan Wells 
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